
Pennsylvania Rate Information for AARP® Medicare 
Supplement Insurance Plans:  

     Effective June 1, 2022 

Updates have been made to the Pennsylvania area-rated rate percentages for 2022 for 
AARP® Medicare Supplement Insurance Plans, insured by UnitedHealthcare® Insurance 
Company, effective June 1, 2022. 

If  you are enrolling a consumer in an AARP Medicare Supplement Plan, please make sure 
you are using the most up-to-date rate percentages. 

 
Current members with initial plan effective dates of January 1, 2020 to 
May 1, 2022 

Standard 
 
A 

 
B 

 
C 

 
F 

 
G 

 
K 

 
L 

 
N 

Female Area 1 8.6% 2.0% 3.1% 2.9% 2.0% -1.3% 2.0% 2.1% 

Female Area 2 9.5% 3.0% 4.1% 4.1% 3.0% -0.3% 2.8% 3.2% 

Female Area 3 11.5% 4.8% 6.0% 6.0% 4.8% 2.0% 5.0% 5.0% 

Male Area 1 8.6% 2.0% 3.1% 3.0% 1.9% -1.1% 2.0% 2.1% 

Male Area 2 9.5% 2.9% 4.1% 4.1% 3.0% -0.2% 3.1% 3.1% 

Male Area 3 11.5% 5.0% 5.9% 6.0% 5.0% 1.8% 4.8% 5.0% 

 

For current members with initial plan effective dates of June 1, 2010 to 
December 1, 2019 

  
A 

 
B 

 
C 

 
F 

 
G 

 
K 

 
L 

 
N 

Standard 
Area 1 8.6% 2.0% 3.1% 3.0% 2.0% -1.2% 2.0% 2.1% 

Standard   
Area 2 9.5% 3.0% 4.1% 4.1% 3.0% -0.3% 3.0% 3.1% 

Standard 
Area 3 11.5% 4.9% 5.9% 6.0% 4.9% 1.9% 4.9% 5.0% 

 



For current members with initial plan effective dates up through May 1, 
2010   

Area A B C D E F G H I J 

Area 1 8.4% 2.0% 3.0% -1.2% -11.1% 3.0% 2.0% 2.1% 2.0% 3.0% 

Area 2 9.4% 3.0% 4.1% -0.3% -10.2% 4.0% 3.0% 3.0% 2.9% 4.0% 

Area 3 11.5% 5.0% 6.0% 1.5% -8.5% 6.0% 5.0% 4.9% 4.9% 6.0% 

 

Any newly enrolled members will have a 12-month rate guarantee.  

 
 
 
Here to Help 
For questions, please call the Producer Help Desk at 1-888-381-8581 or send an email to 
phd@uhc.com (include agent writing number in the subject line). You may also contact your 
UnitedHealthcare Regional Sales Director for AARP Medicare Supplement Insurance Plans.  

AARP endorses the AARP Medicare Supplement Insurance Plans, insured by UnitedHealthcare Insurance Company 
or an affiliate (collectively “UnitedHealthcare”). UnitedHealthcare Insurance Company pays royalty fees to AARP for 
the use of its intellectual property. These fees are used for the general purposes of AARP. AARP and its affiliates 
are not insurers. AARP does not employ or endorse agents, brokers or producers. 
 

February 2022. Confidential and proprietary information of UnitedHealth Group. For internal/agent use 
only. Do not distribute or reproduce any portion without the express written permission of UnitedHealth 
Group. 
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